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Comments: FYI

 

From: Rich, Adam -FS 

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 12:57 PM

To: Megan Fiske

Cc: Fuller, Molly -FS; Ashmead, Phyllis -FS

Subject: RE: CSERC Request for Info

 

Megan, attached is the information you requested in shapefile format, my understanding is you have GIS

capabilities, hope that meets your needs.

 

 

Adam C. Rich

Acting District Resource Mgmt Lead 

District Biologist

R5 Partners In Flight Coordinator

Forest Service

Pacific Southwest Region

p: 209-965-3434 x5301 

arich@fs.fed.us

 

Stanislaus National Forest, Summit Ranger District

#1 Pinecrest Lake Road 

Pinecrest, CA 95364

www.fs.fed.us 

 

Caring for the land and serving people

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Megan Fiske [mailto:meganf@cserc.org] 

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 3:48 PM

To: Rich, Adam -FS

Subject: CSERC Request for Info

 

Hi Adam,

 

As I'm sure you are aware, CSERC will be submitting comments regarding the OSV plan. I was hoping you could

update CSERC with the most current information about Sierra Nevada Red Fox survey efforts - specifically

providing which (if any) hexagon/grid numbers have had new, positive detections in and around Pacific Valley,

Eagle Meadow, Long Valley, Nightcap Peak, and Sonora Pass area. Thank you for providing us with this

valuable information,

 



- Megan Fiske

CSERC

(209)586-7440

www.cserc.org

 


